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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

 

I am writing to strongly support the Trails at Mena proposal. The Ouchita National Forest is an underutilized part

of Arkansas that could be a beautiful resource for the economic, physical, and emotional health of people in

Arkansas and the entire south-central United States.

 

Thank you for considering.

 

Sincerely,

 

David Condolora


